Stitching
& Serving

Since our last newsletter, shawls have
been shared with the family of:

SGT Anthony Maddox

Please keep them in your prayers.

We appreciate our Pennsylvania
partners at Trindle Spring Lutheran
Church. If you are aware of a loss, or
a shawl request, feel free to contact
the family, or let us know by email
(PS4FS2@gmail.com) or phone (256-
775-6642) and we’re glad to follow up.

Neighbor Gifts

Let the pleasure of the
Lord our God be on us:
O Lord, give strength

The ladies at Loops of Love Prayer Shawl ministry, to the work of our
FUMC Arab, are our close geographical neighbors.
We had a nice time visiting and catching up and _ha_n d.S' .

they loaded us up with shawls to share. So blessed! Psalm 90:17 (BBE')
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